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The Recession, City Finances, and Public Safety Funding

Perris is a dynamic and growing City that offers its residents premiere housing, recreation programs, educational
and employment opportunities and excellent Public Safety Services.

However, our Public Safety Funding is at risk because of the economic recession and falling property and sales tax
revenues. Watch this video to learn more about this crisis and what you can do avert Public Safety reductions.
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